
William J'Cahill .  

Vice President V

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, N Y 10003 , 

Telephone (212) 460-3819 . - " .  

May 16, 19 

RE: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 Vs" 

Mr. George Lear, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #3 D N 

Division of Reactor Licensing 
U. S. Nuclear Regulabory Commission .1 , 

~J 

Dear Mr. Lear: 

We are in receipt of your letter of May 7, 1975 stating 
the Staff's conclusion that to be within the criteria of 
I0CFR50.46 (b)(1) and the Interim Acceptance Criteria for 

the Emergency Core Cooling System, the water levels in the 

Indian Point Unit No. 2 accumulators-should be in agree

ment with those specified in our proposed Technical 

Specifications submitted on September 6, 1974.  

Accordingly, on May 14, 1975 the liquid volumes in the four 

accumulators at Indian Point Unit No. 2 were increased to 

be within the range 734 cubic feet to 749 cubic feet as 
specified in your letter.  

Very truly yours, 

William J. Cahill, Jr.  
Vice President 
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